
 

 

 

 

 

BLEVINS SCHOOL BOARD MEETING 

January 11, 2010 

Emmet Campus/ Computer Lab 

 

 

The meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Joan 

Noesser, President of the board.  Others present were Melony Ford, Tim Estes, and Carl 

McGill, Jimmy Rhodes and Richard Snell.   Jay Smith was absent.  Prayer was lead by 

Jimmy Rhodes and the pledge was said by all.  The minutes for the December 14, 2009 

board meeting were approved with a motion from Tim Estes with corrections.   Motion 

passed with a vote of   6-0.  Superintendent Randy Treat & Tiffany Hastings, District 

Treasurer explained the financial report. 

 

Board went into Executive Session at 7:07p.m., and then returned to open session at 

8:20p.m.   

Tim Estes made motion to rescind the resignation of Patricia Bailey made in 

November 2009. Motion passed with a vote of 6 to 0.  

Tim Estes made motion to provide spring semester stipend to Mrs. Thurman for 

$500.00, Mr. Lee for $750.00 and Mrs. Lee for $1250.00 for services due to 

additional duties with the resignation of Carla Narlesky. Motion passed with a 

vote of 6 to 0. 

Tim Estes made motion to extend Superintendent Randy Treat’s contract 1 year. 

Motion passed with a vote of 5 for and 1, Jimmy Rhodes against. 

 

Cindy Lee did a presentation to the board about The Learning Institute and the 

advantages it has for the teachers and students of the district. 

 

Superintendent Randy Treat gave a construction update.  Construction started today. 

 

Superintendent Randy Treat and Joan Noesser gave a report on the Race to the Top 

program they attended and signed off on. 

 

Superintendent Randy Treat gave a report on the Facilities Master Plan.  There is a public 

meeting to be held on Jan 25 at 7:00p.m. in the cafeteria of the Blevins campus. 
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Superintendent Randy Treat explained the Grade Inflation Report.  Then he explained the 

failure grades on the Emmet campus.  Joan Noesser made motion to pay Annette 

Campbell overtime to keep the Emmet computer lab open for 1 hour 1 day a week, after 

school for students needing to catch up with work. Motion passed 6 to 0. 

 

Tim Estes made motion to only allow Blevins School District busses to be used for 

school sponsored activities.  (Peewee Basketball not being one of them)  Motion passed 

with a vote of 5 to 1. 

 

Principals had nothing to report.  

 

President Joan Noesser adjourned meeting at 9:11 p.m. 

 

Minutes approved 2-08-10 
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